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From: Morsello, Veronica
To: Board (@samtrans.com)
Subject: El Camino Real Bus Lines in the City of San Mateo
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 9:35:53 AM

Dear SAMTRANS Board,
 
I am a long time San Mateo County resident and commute daily on the El Camino Real in San
Mateo.   I would like to request that the El Camino Real buses no longer take breaks on the El

Camino Real between 4th and 5th Avenues (going southbound).   There is often one, and many times
two buses blocking the right lane of traffic and in the mornings especially those lanes are heavily
used.   There are also a large number of parents trying to drive their children to St Matthews school
just a few blocks up, and the school directs the parents to use that right lane and then turn into the
school,  to drop off their children.   By requesting the bus drivers to take their breaks further up the
El Camino Real in San Mateo,  where there are many empty parking spaces, this would allow the
right lane to be used by all and avoid the traffic congestion on the El Camino Real in the downtown
San Mateo area.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
 
Best,
 
 
Veronica Morsello
T: 650.378.3708
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